
 

 

DENIAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO CLEARCODE TEXT AMENDMENT CC-12 

 

The proposed UDO Text Amendment CC-12 (“Text Amendment”) is generally inconsistent with 

the recommendations of the Legacy Comprehensive Plan in that the plan recommends 

comprehensively improving and amending local land use regulations and the UDO.  Therefore, 

denial of the Text Amendment is reasonable and in the public interest because the proposed 

amendment only addresses four land uses in the E Zoning District rather than comprehensively 

evaluating whether other uses should be added to the district. 

 

 

 

 

 


